
From:   David Laing (Wollongong) [david.laing@cardno.com.au]
Sent:   Tuesday, 5 May 2009 12:29 PM
To:     'maureenm@illawarrahealth.com.au'
Cc:     'michael wilkinson'
Subject:        FW: IIHP

Categories:     Red Category

Consultation and Status to date

RTA – Ryan is sending us a summary of the consultation with RTA

Utility Companies:

Jemena – DFL/MW attended a meeting with Jemena.  Notes to be followed
SWC – S73 received stating the required upgrades, but has not included the staging for the upgrade.  
Integral – we have received advice re restrictions on easement.  Still waiting for advice on electricity 
loading and required upgrade.

No other consultation has been undertaken.

From: Maureen M [mailto:maureenm@illawarrahealth.com.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 May 2009 12:08 PM 
To: David Laing (Wollongong) 
Subject: IIHP

Dear David
Please provide written advice as to whether or not you consulted with any agencies re: our reports, 
i.e., IIHP EA.  If you have not consulted with anyone please advise why it was not necessary.
Please can you provide this advice urgently.
Thank you
Michael Wilkinson
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